
Areas Affected
This project will be completed within the 
Nicor Gas/ComEd right-of-way beginning 
north of 59th Street (just west of Mead-
ows Swim Club) to north of 63rd Street 
(within the 63rd Street Park parking lot) 
in Woodridge. There will also be con-
struction activity and equipment south 
of Maple Avenue in preparation of the 
natural gas transmission line installation.

Questions?
Project Related
Ricardo Diaz: 224.268.7532
ricdiaz@southernco.com

For more information
nicorgas.com/WorkInYourNeighborhood
630.388.3333 
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Investing in Illinois: A Nicor Gas System Improvement Initiative is a multi-year 
initiative to modernize aging natural gas infrastructure. Nicor Gas, with its 
contractor Precision Pipeline, LLC, is working to replace a portion of our nat-
ural gas transmission system located in your neighborhood and we want to 
keep you informed of the status of our work. 

For Your Information
These improvements are part of the Natural 
Gas Consumer, Safety & Reliability Act and 
costs are recovered under the Qualified Infra-
structure Charge.

Our Commitment
We take great care in implementing construc-
tion practices that limit disturbances and we 
understand your time is valuable. We appre-
ciate your understanding and thank you for 
allowing us to continue to provide you with 
safe and reliable natural gas service.

Enhancements
to your natural gas system in Woodridge

Our Progress
For the last several months Nicor Gas, with its contractor Precision Pipeline, LLC, has been work-
ing to replace a 2,700-foot segment of 36-inch natural gas transmission pipeline within the Nicor 
Gas/ComEd right-of-way beginning north of 59th Street (just west of Meadows Swim Club) to 
north of 63rd Street (within the 63rd Street Park parking lot) in Woodridge. We have now com-
pleted boring the underground route which the new pipeline will follow.

Completing Our Work
Now that the route has been established, we will be pulling the pipeline into place. This process 
must be performed as one continuous activity and will require one day of extended working 
hours on October 14 or October 15 starting at 7 a.m. and lasting approximately 16 hours.  
Additional lighting will be located on both sides of the project site and will be turned on prior  
to dusk. No additional noise or vibrations are expected during this process. 

We sincerely appreciate your patience as we approach the completion of this necessary work. 
Once the pipeline construction has been completed, Nicor Gas will restore the areas impacted by 
our construction with new landscaping and paving.
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